
 
SAINT PAUL CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Saint Paul Bicycle Plan 

 
The Saint Paul City Council will hold a public hearing on the Saint Paul Bicycle Plan update. The 
updated draft plan (dated February 23, 2024) and more information can be viewed at 
www.stpaul.gov/bikeplan  
 
The public hearing will be held before the City Council on:  
 
Wednesday April 17, 2024 at 3:30 p.m. 
City Council Chambers, City Hall, Room 300 
15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Saint Paul, MN 55102 
 
All comments concerning the proposed plan update will be heard at this hearing.  In-
person testimony will be accepted.  Other participation options may be provided as described in 
the meeting agenda to be posted at https://stpaul.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx.  More on City Council 
meeting protocol can be found at https://www.stpaul.gov/department/city-council#city-council-
meetings.     
 
Comments submitted in writing should be sent via email to Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us or via 
mail addressed to:  
  
Office of the City Council   
310 City Hall   
15 Kellogg Blvd. West   
Saint Paul, MN 55102   
 
Contact Jimmy Shoemaker at 651-266-6204 or jimmy.shoemaker@ci.stpaul.mn.us with any 
questions. 
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